
 
 
 

 

HINDU DHARMA SCRIPTURE TEACHER TRAINING 
 

24 October 2023 
 

Dear Parents/ Caregivers,  

 

It’s the time of the year to conduct Diwali assembly at Quakers Hill Public School. It is planned 

for 27 November 2023.  

 

On behalf of VHP (Vishwa Hindu Parishad), we request you to come forward and become a 

volunteer to help organise this event.  

 

We require a commitment of 4 to 6 hours starting this week until the assembly day.  Your 

assistance will be expected in the areas of organising the event, managing the kids on the day, 

coordinating with other parents / students, helping with the itinerary planning, teaching the 

kids and the likes. 

 

If you think these interests you, and you are willing to contribute to the celebration, please 

text / call Swetha Rajagopalan at +61 491234955. 

 

 

 

Bert Lo Campo                                                                Samantha Briggs and Nicole Piggott 

Principal                                                                                       Scripture Coordinators 


